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Humboldt City Council approves insurance packages 
(KLZA)-- The Humboldt City Council last week approved renewing insurance
for the Humboldt Fire and Humboldt Rural Fire Departments and the City of
Humboldt through the League Association of Risk Management for the next year.

During the Tuesday evening meeting the Council also accepted the retirement
resignation from City Maintenance Supervisor Les Drake who had worked nearly
26 years for the City of Humboldt. 

Also approved was the election of Dan Duryea and Dan Ingwersen to the
Humboldt Auditorium Board.

An ordinance to amend the City Code concerning the discharge of fireworks in
the city limits was approved on first reading.  If given final approval, the
fireworks code would mirror the State Statutes on discharging fireworks.

Approval was also given to installing a safety fence to close off the washed out
area of the Lake Park going to the Railroad Bridge.

Topics that will continue on the agenda in the future following discussion last
week are the possible purchase of security cameras for the City;  the use of
ATV's, UTV's and Golf Carts within the City limits.  
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